
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We will Rock You Production 

On Monday 2nd December, Year 5 will be travelling by tram to St Paul’s 

High School in the afternoon to watch their production of We Will Rock 

You. Please could all children bring a packed lunch as they will be eating 

at St Paul’s school.  We estimate that we will arrive back at school at 

approximately 3.50pm.   

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

 


